Dear Sir or Madam,
I am writing to complain about a holiday I booked with your company. Your advertisement had promised a lot but it turned out to be just a pack of lies.
I am talking about the two-week holiday beginning on 8th August. The accommodation was supposed to be in a luxury hotel. You could say many things about ‘The Giant Cockroach’ but ‘luxury’ would not be one of them. Unfortunately, the name was very fitting. You had also promised that all meals would be included and prepared by excellent chefs. Sandwiches for breakfast, lunch and dinner were somehow unsatisfying.

What’s more, there should have been various activities available but they had apparently decided to stay just on the paper. There was no horse riding, no cycling and even no tennis. And there was just one instructor and it would be a laugh to call him qualified. He could swim, I give him that, but that was all.

I think it is clear that your advertisement was at least deceptive. That’s why I want my money back. I hope you will not disappoint me again.

Yours faithfully,

Luboš Balek
